
Jubilee Allotments 2022/23- 
Annual Parish Meeting 

Jubilee Allotments continues to thrive. The majority of plots are occupied and, after a 
relatively slow start to the growing season in 2023, are starting to come back to life.  In 
2022 the summer heatwave presented a few challenges to plot holders but did result in 
good crops of outdoor tomatoes, aubergines and even a couple of watermelons!
 
Earlier in the year there were a few incidents of crops being stolen and of unidentified 
people wandering around or using the allotments as a cut through to the public footpath at 
the far end. We have requested that the Parish Council provide improved fencing and 
gates at the entrance to make it more difficult for people to enter by climbing over the 
gates when no plot holders are on site.
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